
CIRCULAR 03/2023 

DECLARATIONS FOR Y-PLATES 
16 OCTOBER 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

The Council of the Kamra tal-Periti has met with Transport Malta senior management to discuss 

the requirements for periti declarations relative to garages utilised to store chauffeur-driven 

cars. 

 

Transport Malta was receptive to the concerns expressed by the Kamra and informed its 

representatives that it shall be publishing a new legal notice that will be replacing  

L.N. 111 of 2023. TM promised to consult the Kamra prior to bringing it into force. 

 

TM also advised that we notify all periti to keep all declarations relative Y-plates on hold pending 

the new legal notice. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Perit André Pizzuto 

President 


